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Dear legislators of Oregon, 
I oppose to Cap and Trade, SB 1530. I believe this legislation would be devastating to working
Oregonians, our economy and our communities.  On a personal level, SB1530 would affect
me and my family by the large taxes we would be paying. My husband runs a small business
and this bill would hurt us if it passes.
Please vote NO on SB 1530
Thank you for your time.

Sincerely, 
Kelly Orlov, Woodburn/OR
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